
Dunwoody Family & Cosmetic Dentistry 
You are cordially invited to celebrate the completion

of our office renovation at an 

Open House
Thursday, May 17, 2018

from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

We would like to thank you for all of your years of patronage and 
your patience during the remodel.  We hope to see you at this 
special celebration.  Food and Refreshments will be served.

Visit our website www.dfcdonline.com

Please R.S.V.P to jeannine@dunwoodyfamilydentistry.com  
or 770-399-9199 by May 1st 

Dunwoody Family & Cosmetic Dentistry
1816 Independence Square, Suite B

Dunwoody, GA 30338

Angela M. Ojibway, DDS and Staff
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